
Adelaide City Council 

ABN 20 903 762 572 

Customer Centre 

25 Pirie Street, Adelaide 

GPO Box 2252 Adelaide 

South Australia 5001 

Tel 08 8203 7203 

Fax 08 8203 7575 

city@adelaidecitycouncil.com 

 

 

Dr Greg Ogle 
Snr Policy and Research Analyst 
A/g Executive Director 

SACOSS 
47 King William Road  
UNLEY SA 5061 

 
 
Dear Dr Ogle, 

 
I am writing in response to your letter of 11 April 2014 regarding the City Wide Dry Area 
Review. We understand that SACOSS are unable to provide a submission to the Dry Area 

Review at this time. I believe from personal communications with our staff that there are 
resource implications currently for SACOSS, and this is understandable. As requested, in 
lieu of a submission for 2014, we will review previous SACOSS submissions for 

consideration.  
 
Although SACOSS were unable in this review to provide a representative submission for 

your members we very much appreciate the efforts you have made to contact us 
regarding SANDAS and ICHAG as other peak bodies to include in the review. We 
immediately invited them to participate and have received excellent submissions from 

both, so thank you again. 
 
It appears there may be concern or miscommunication regarding the review. Please be 

assured that we have received submissions outlining concerns and issues regarding the 
impact of the Dry Area on vulnerable people. This information has been sought out by 
Council and we are glad to have received robust responses that represent a variety of 

views. 
 
I would also like to add that should you need more time to complete a submission we 

would like to offer you an extension to the 28 April, as we have also provided this to  
others. Please do not hesitate to contact me should you wish to discuss this further 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Joanna Beaumont 

A/Program Manager 
City Safety and Customer Services 
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